
                                  

 
 

 
 

 
14th October 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Year Five Laser Sky Tour 

 

This term, Year Five are learning all about space in science and across the curriculum.  To 

support this, we are really pleased to say that the St. Neots Astronomy Association are 

coming to the school to lead a Laser Sky Tour lasting approximately an hour and a half. 

 

Date: Tuesday 1st November 

Time: 17:45 arrival for a 18:00 start.  Entrance is via the front office and into the hall. 

 

You and your child (and any other interested family members) are invited to come along 

and learn how to find the Pole Star and a range of constellations. 

 

The event will start with the St. Neots Astronomy Association leading a fantastic talk 

indoors about the solar system.   

 

Following the talk, there will be telescopes set up to view the craters on the moon and 

perhaps even a galaxy.  Providing the weather co-operates, these provide the 

opportunity to experience some awe-inspiring views. 

 

If the weather is poor, please still come along: the talk alone is well worth the trip. 

Please note: children may not attend the event without adult supervision. 

 

The tour is funded by the school and free to everyone in Year Five.  

 

Please register the number of attendees via this Google Form by Monday 24th October. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Angela Connor 

Head of Year Five 

https://forms.gle/6mkao79EMNrGSeZNA

